From: Paul Johnson |

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 9:04 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: RES-PR0OJ24-004 Proposed Rezoning of the Parcel of Land

As a resident of Ward 4 in proximity to the parcel in question, lwould like to voice my opposition to the proposed rezoning as well as the proposed project of a 5 story multi-unit building on the site.
My opposition to these proposed changes is focused on (1) the size and height of the proposed structure, and (2) the additional traffic burden to Ann Arbor-Saline Road. The 5 story building will directly effect the

environment of my current residence by obstructing the western facing sunlight as early as 2:30 PM during standard time and even earlier during daylight savings time. Assuming that work patterns of the newly added

residents will be similar to that of the general population, there will be an additional 175 to 200 personal transportation vehicles added to the daily commuters already using Ann Arbor-Saline Road as access to and from
the city proper.

Respectfully,

Paul Johnson




